
 

Ahfachkee School 
19th Annual Readiness Round-Up 

 

 
 

For Children ages 3-5 that plan on attending Ahfachkee 
School for the 2025-2026 school year. 

(Previous attendance at Ahfachkee or BC Preschool is not required to participate.) 

Parents are encouraged to attend with their child. If you can not attend, please pick 
up a questionnaire from the school. 

Please return all completed questionnaires to the school by Friday, April 25, 2025. 

Results of the screening will be explained to you after your 
child has completed the entire Round-Up. 

 
 

     May 1, 2025 - for Preschool Students & Community Children  

                              at 9 AM - 3 PM (Location: Big Cypress Pre-School) 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Billie McDonald at 863-983-6348. 
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